
As the year comes to a close, we
want to say a heartfelt thank you

for all your hard work in 2023.

Your dedication and skill have
been crucial to our success this

year. You tackled challenges, met
deadlines, and handled everything

with professionalism.

As we celebrate the holiday
season, we want you to know how
much we appreciate your efforts. 

We are looking ahead to the new
year, and we're excited about 

the opportunities our continued
partnership will bring.

Thank you for your hard work, and
we wish you a Merry Christmas

and a Happy New Year!
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 TRADING HOURS

UBS will be operating
every day except for

the designated public
holidays during

Christmas and New
Year

From our past
experiences, It is

common for weather
events to occur during

this period.

What is your
availaibility to assist

with after hours
makesafes and advise

us of any planned
closures ?

PLEASE CONTACT US!

Thank You!

Tradepartners@uniquebuilding.com.au Mobile: 0438 083 017


